
 

Meeting Minutes 1/29/2018 

In Attendance:  Amy Lear, Anna Poe, Gabe MacPhail, Pat Lundholm, Eric Davis 

 
 

1. Single Stream Recycling:   Jim O’Regan from Atlantic came out to look at the site.  The dog box that he 
had in mind (and what was in the quote) was not what is needed if we have an open top into which  
Kenny can dump exacticas.   In addition, Kenny requested that the compactor be the type that has scissor 
pistons instead of one long piston.  This would shorten up the compactor length by 5-6 feet.  Jim left to 
prepare a new estimate.  To Do:  Pat to report to the Selectmen on this.  Report to Selectmen attached. 
Kenny and Andy are working on concrete bids, and Atlantic left Kenny  with the electrical chart of what 
needs to be done by Fox Islands.  
 

2. Kenny is receptive to having community managed compost at the transfer station; ads will begin – the 
“are you interested” ones.    Bruce Young has horse manure.  To Do:  Anna to contact Mark King to run the 
design by him, and to inquire as to how many participants should be in the start up, as well as how much 
manure to stock pile. 

 
3. Winter Trash Talk Series #2:  Thursday, February 8, Claire Weinberg to come to talk about getting plastics 

out of our lives.   To Do:  Gabe to get the poster to Amy (for on line) and to Anna (for around town).  We 
will have snacks – Gabe on coffee, the rest of the women on snacks. 

  

 

Next Meeting: will be 6:00 2/5/18 at the Public Safety Building  


